NORTHBURN PRIMARY SCHOOL

Horton Drive, Cramlington, Northumberland NE23 3QS Tel: 01670 739111

Email: admin@northburn.northumberland.sch.uk

www.northburn.northumberland.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Clare Scott





2nd April 2020

Dear all,

I hope that you are all well and are enjoying your home learning activities. I have thoroughly enjoyed reading all your posts on Twitter and Tapestry. We continue to update our website with ideas and useful websites. These can be found in the Curriculum area under 'Supporting your child'. If you aren't following us on Twitter and would like to, please get in touch. The office is staffed and we are available to INVESTOR IN PEOPLE answers any questions or concerns you may have.



I hope that many of you will be able to have an Easter holiday of sorts and at least have a break from home teaching and learning.

We will be open for families of key workers over the Easter break but we will be closed on the Bank Holidays: Friday 10th April and Monday 13th April. If you need child care over this period and you are key workers, please let us know either by calling us on 01670739111 or email:admin@northburn.northumberland.sch.uk. Sadly, we have been informed that some parents have received an email stating the following: 'As schools will be closing, if you're entitled to free school meals, please send your bank details and we'll make sure you're supported'.



We can confirm that this is a scam email and is not official. If you receive any emails like this, we urge parents to please not respond, and delete it immediately. We will be contacting parents about Free School Meal vouchers.



Thank you to all those who have emailed or posted kind comments. I always forward messages to staff and know that they really appreciate them.

Kindest regards

Clare Scott Headteacher

